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Puget Sound Pilots Implements Maternity Policy 
 
Puget Sound Pilots (PSP), the organization representing the elite mariners required by 
law to guide ships in and out of Puget Sound, has established a formal maternity policy. 
The historic June vote means that PSP is the first pilot association in the U.S. to 
implement a dedicated maternity plan for member pilots.  
PSP’s consultation with numerous mariners around the country have clearly shown that 
pregnancy and childbirth is a formidable obstacle to those pursuing a sea-going career. 
PSP believes a strong maternity policy will help to achieve its DEI goal of establishing 
safe, inclusive, and equitable pathways for a career in pilotage.  
The new policy seeks to encourage gender diversity in pilotage by providing extended 
medical leave for persons bearing children by allowing them to combine PSP’s generous 
major medical leave policy with the new maternity rule. The rule also seeks to prioritize 
mariner safety. Marine pilotage is a rewarding but dangerous occupation requiring over 
water ship-to-ship transfers on precarious ladders and gangways, at all times of day, 
and in dangerous weather conditions and sea states.  
 
About Puget Sound Pilots 
Puget Sound Pilots’ mission is to ensure against the loss of lives, loss of or damage to 
property and vessels, and to protect the marine environment by maintaining efficient 
and competent pilotage service on our State’s inland waters within the Puget Sound 
Pilotage District. PSP members are highly skilled, specially trained vessel captains who 
board oil tankers, cargo vessels and cruise ships to guide them safely through Puget 
Sound waters. Our pilots are independent professionals who work on behalf of the 
citizens of Washington State.  
 
For more information, please contact Charles Costanzo at ccostanzo@pspilots.org. 
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